
My husband and I work and live near Centennial Airport.  Before we bought our home, to the 
west of the supposed flight pattern, we were assured that the correct flight pattern of both 
incoming and outgoing aircraft was over the Cherry Creek reservoir.  Many flights follow that 
plan, and I have no issue with those planes.  A few years ago, I tried several times to complain 
about the flights that come directly over our house from the west, and found myself in a voice 
mail run-around. It was disconcerting as the aircraft are more than a half-mile off course at that 
point.   
 

 
Our house is the red star, and our work is right where the copyright year is printed.   
  
If you are considering limiting traffic into the airport—the night traffic and the traffic off-course are the 
most annoying in this neighborhood.  When they are that close, they are very noisy.  There is so much 
traffic on Monday and Friday, that the planes that are not flying on course seem to be dangerous to those 
that are on route.   
  
I appreciate the opportunity to speak, and hope the decisions that will be made are wise for the 
neighborhood.   
  
Sincerely, 
Kathy French 
10998 East Crestridge Circle 
Greenwood Village, CO 80111 


